
SMUGGLED POULTRY and OTHER 
AGRICULTURAL PRODUCTS increase the 
risk of introducing serious agricultural 
pests and diseases like the most severe 
form of avian influenza, or “bird flu,” into 
the United States. The U.S. Department 
of Agriculture’s Smuggling Interdiction 
and Trade Compliance Program needs 
your help. Some poultry products are 
RESTRICTED and can enter the United 
States legally under certain conditions, 

while others are PROHIBITED because of 
the risk of introducing diseases.  

Call USDA’s Anti-Smuggling Hotline at 
1–800–877–3835 to

   �find out which products are prohibited 
or restricted, or

   �make an anonymous report of a 
business illegally importing poultry 
products.

Bouillon cubes—an example 
of a RESTRICTED product that 
can be imported under certain 
conditions

For more information, visit
http://www.aphis.usda.gov/international_safeguarding/sitc/index.shtml
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Chicken feet mislabeled as  
jellyfish—an example of a 
PROHIBITED product

Frozen squab—an example of 
a PROHIBITED product
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